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Dear School Board, 

 

Happy Holidays!   

The last month of the year has arrived. It is difficult to believe that the holidays are around the corner.  It 
is my hope that during the hustle and bustle of the holiday season, you have a blessed holiday with 
family and friends. 

Enrollment: Kindergarten: 81, 1st Grade:  80, 2nd Grade:  77, 3rd Grade:  83, 4th Grade:  79, 5th Grade: 92 
Total Numbers: 492.    

Christmas Performances:  The Kimberly/Stricker Handbells and School Choir have participated in 
performances for this holiday season at the KBOA’s annual St. Nicolas Celebration.  School and family 
performances are also taking place in the LA Thomas Gym.  We are excited to have our community join 
us for this concert.   Thanks to our community for supporting our students! Way to go Mrs. Beck and 
these outstanding choirs.  We are grateful for you sharing your time and talents with us! 

Class Parties:  Each grade level class will be holding their annual holiday parties on the afternoon of 
December 20th.  These events are largely organized by our PTSO.  We look forward to a fun afternoon of 
holiday celebration, and goodies coordinated by our dedicated parents. Thanks PTSO! 

As we wind down this year, I want to again thank you for all you do to make KES such a very special 
place. I wish all of you could spend a day with me and witness all the learning and achievements that 
happen every day. The laughter, hugs and smiles are pure joy! 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Megan Garner, Principal 
Kimberly Elementary School 
 

 


